

OEAC-24-16 Memorandum

Date: February 28, 2024

To: Emily Posteraro, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Environmental

Advisory Committee

From: Pamela Aguilera, Council-Committee Coordinator

Re: Information from Oshawa City Council – February 26, 2024

At a meeting on February 26, 2024 Oshawa City Council made the following recommendation:

CO-24-11 – Road Salt Working Group Report (All Wards) (previously OEAC-24-05) (All Wards)

Recommendation

That Item CO-24-11 be referred back to the Oshawa Environmental Advisory Committee in order for the Road Salt Working Group to provide a report to Committee and Council on its respective project before presenting to the Durham Environmental Advisory Committee.